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Pupils of 
the week 

 Lilliarna Neary 

James Pybus 

Eddie Grainge 

Joseph Twomey  

Flynn Christensen  

Alyssa McKittrick  

Edie Forster  

Willow Tate  

Magda Fitzsimons  

  

 

Home                  

discussion    

questions                   

Stan asked… 

Why is it           

important that we 

put our litter in 

the bin?  

Why do we have 

different bins for 

different rubbish? 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Our school photographer took class pictures this week.                                                                       

We’ll let you know as soon as they are ready to be viewed and purchased! 

It’s been so exciting listening to Y6 rehearsing their end of year production during 

the past few weeks. I can’t wait to see it, once it’s filmed! Huge thanks to the 

adults who have worked so hard to make this happen!               Mrs Channing                                        

Annie update!   

We feel so very 

proud of Annie 

Shimwell-Edgar, 

who competed in a    

riding competition 

with her pony at 

Arena UK and 

WON! She is a true 

champion! Three 

cheers for Annie 

and her pony! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              
This week’s award goes to Evie Curtis for being kind 

and thoughtful. It also goes to all of the Key 
Workers that have shown care and compassion        

towards others during difficult times. Thank you all!  

Bag2school    
Thank you,           

everyone, for your 
donations!           

This collection 
raised £75 for our 

school! 

Global Council Top Tip                                                   

Recycle water around your home        

wherever possible. You could collect rain 

water to use for watering your houseplants!                                                           

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to            

Chloe Senior. What a superstar! 

Clubs 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday  

3.20pm - 4.20pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Davies’ class and Mrs 

Murton’s class   

Athletics 

(free) 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

 

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mr Bourne’s class  

Mrs Davies /                      

Mrs Murton’s class 

 

Gardening 

(free) 

Thursday 

3.10pm - 4.30pm 

Miss Tucker 

Mr Bourne’s class 

 

Sports 

(Charge applies) 

Friday 

3.00pm - 4.00pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Gilpin’s class and Mrs 

Kearns’ class   



         JOB VACANCY                                                                                                                             

Required from September 2021  

COOK 

 30.5 hours per week, term time only + 5 days  

Salary range from NJC Scale point 7-11 according to experience 

We wish to employ a cook to work in our school kitchen from September 2021, leading a dedicated team 
of kitchen assistants in ensuring that a high quality, customer focused, catering service is delivered to our 

pupils, staff and visitors.                                                                                                  
As Cook you will be responsible for the preparation and service of food and assist with menu planning, 

weekly bookwork, ordering of supplies and stock control.                                                                     
In addition to providing the service on a day to day basis, you will be involved in organising theme days 

and other events to promote and develop the service.                                                                         
You will be responsible for carrying out all aspects of management with employees to include training, 

guidance and support, manage staff absence, disciplinary investigations and appraisals.                                      
You will ensure all staff duties and tasks are completed to the highest standard of hygiene, health and 

safety in food production and service areas to comply with company policies and procedures.                            
Although we are unable to welcome people into school at the moment, telephone appointments with the 

Principal, Mrs Helen Channing, are most welcome.  

If you are interested in applying for the position, please contact the school office                                      
on 01642 722883 or visit www.roseberryacademy.org to obtain a job description,                                      

person specification and application form.                                                                                   
Please note that as safeguarding is of utmost importance at Roseberry Academy,                                       

this post is subject to an enhanced DBS check and suitable references.                                                       
Closing Date                                                                                                                 

All applications should be returned to the Principal by no later than noon on                                   
Wednesday 14th July 2021                                                                                                     

Interviews will be held during the week beginning 19th July 2021 

A message from All Saints Church                                                                                             

We are holding an Open Air Eco Church Service in All Saints Churchyard at 11 o'clock on Sunday July 

11th to launch a week 'Caring for God's Creation'.                                                                           

As we are in the Open Air, the service will include singing as well as some short             

Environment talks, readings and prayers. Refreshments - coffee, cake and squash - will 

be served before the service. Throughout the week there will be an opportunity to explore 

this Living Churchyard, learn about the value of biodiversity, help combat the climate 

emergency and enjoy the tranquillity. 

                                                             Important dates                                                                                                                                         

7th July: 6pm Online meeting (via Teams) for parents of September Y3 children (Roseberry and               

Marwood)                                                                                                                                                          

8th and 9th July: Y6 fun days, with disco, BBQ and sleepover during the evening of 8th (please 

remember that NO phones are allowed)                                                                                                                        

9th July: Match Day Special lunch - more info to follow                                                                                             

14th July: Marwood Y2 playdate / getting to know Roseberry session after school                                                         

16th July: Children’s end of year reports will be posted in their assignments on Teams, along with                      

information re which class they will be in when we return in September                                                                         

21st July: RAFT Sponsored fun sports event with large inflatables - more info to follow                                          

23rd July: 9.30am Leavers’ assembly via Teams (everyone’s welcome to attend via our Teams             

assemblies channel)                                                                                                                                                              

23rd July: Break up for the holiday! Children return to school on 7th September 2021 

Please remember to let us know straight away if your child has symptoms of Covid, or tests positive. 


